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Ruth Hendry

Dear Ruth,

I am writing to tell you about your FIRST in the Mathematical Tripos Part II. The marks
are presented in three lines at the bottom of this page. The first line gives your name and
college followed by your total mark, a's and B's. The other figures show your manks, a's
and B's for each of the letter sections A,B,C,D E and F,G,H,J,K of the examination, and
the computational projects, on the third line. By referring to your examination papers you
can work out which courses are marked under each letter head.

The minimum marks required for each class were

Class I: 320 marks and 14a's
Class II: 163 malks and 6a's and 4B's

There were 59 firsts, 112 seconds and 19 thirds. You came top of the entire year in total
number of marks and a's. This is the first time that f can remember this distinction being
achieved by a Queens' mathematics student, and also the first time I can recall it having
been achieved by a woman. I am really pleased by what you have done. It has been a

pleasure to have you studying at Queens' drring the past three years. Best wishes for the
summer and into the future.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Weber
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